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Vetoed Legislation 

See full summary documents for additional detail 

H49 - Concealed Carry Permit Lapse/Revise Law. (Ratified) 

HB 49 would have provided that a concealed carry permittee who allowed the permit to lapse does not have 

to take another firearms safety and training course upon applying for renewal under certain conditions. 

HB 49 was ratified by the General Assembly on July 1, 2022, and vetoed by the Governor on July 11, 2022.  

 

H823 - Child Advocacy Centers/Share Information. (Ratified) 

HB 823 would have established criteria for Children's Advocacy Centers to receive State funds, established 

certain requirements for the sharing of information and access to records held by Children's Advocacy 

Centers and multidisciplinary teams, and established immunity from liability for certain circumstances for 

the multidisciplinary team, individuals and volunteers working for a Children's Advocacy Center. 

HB 823 was ratified by the General Assembly on July 1, 2022, and vetoed by the Governor on July 11, 

2022.  

 

S101 - Require Cooperation with ICE 2.0. (Ratified) 

SB 101 would have done the following: 

 Require that Immigration and Customs Enforcement of the United States Department of Homeland 

Security (ICE) be queried when an individual charged with certain offenses was in custody and that 

person's legal residency or United States citizenship status was undetermined.  

 Require a judicial official to order that a prisoner subject to a detainer and administrative warrant 

be held in custody for 48 hours or until ICE resolves the request.  

 Create reporting requirements related to ICE queries.  

SB 101 was ratified by the General Assembly on July 1, 2022, and vetoed by the Governor on July 11, 

2022.  

 

S593 - Schools for the Deaf and Blind. (Ratified) 

SB 593 would have done the following: 

 Create a board of trustees for each of the schools for the deaf and blind and provide for governance 

of those schools by the new boards.  

 Establish an admissions process for the schools for the deaf and blind.  

 Create a transition process for the schools to governance by the new boards of trustees beginning 

in 2023-2024.  
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SB 593 was ratified by the General Assembly on July 1, 2022, and vetoed by the Governor on July 11, 

2022.  


